
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          

9th June 2021 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 4 trip to Clacton  

 
As part of our final topic ‘By the Sea’, we are studying two contrasting localities - Luton and 
Clacton. In order to complete our study, we are in the process of arranging a trip to Clacton. The 
purpose of the trip is to compare land use on the streets near the sea front as well as spending 
some time on the beach and pier, where we can compare leisure activities. We are also hoping to 
visit the Clacton Royal Lifeboat House.  
 
As long as Covid restrictions allow, the trip will take place on Wednesday 30th June. We will be 
travelling by coach and once we arrive at Clacton, we will spend most of the day outdoors. We 
aim to leave school by 08:20, so the children will need to be at school by 08:00. We aim to leave 
Clacton, after our day of activities, by 15:15, arriving back at school at approximately 17:30. You 
will be kept informed of any delays in the timings via text. 

Please can all children wear their school jumper/cardigan, comfortable trousers, leggings or 
shorts (weather dependent) and trainers, as we will be required to walk a lot throughout the day. 
Also depending on the weather, your child may need a waterproof jacket. We will provide each 
child with a yellow high visibility jacket. 
 
All children will require a packed lunch with a drink. Please remember that fizzy drinks and sweets 
are not permitted. The kitchen can organise a packed lunch for children who are entitled to free 
school meals. You will receive a text asking you to confirm if you would like the kitchen to prepare 
a packed lunch for your child. Please respond to the text when you receive it, so the correct 
number of lunches are prepared. 

The cost of this trip is £11.50 per child and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of this 
amount. Please could you log onto your Eduspot account to add your voluntary contribution. On 
Eduspot, you will also need to give parental consent for the trip. Please ensure this is completed 
by 18th June. 

We hope you will agree that this will be a fantastic learning opportunity for your child, especially 
as school trips have been limited until recently. Please see or email your child’s class teacher if 
you have any queries. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
The Year 4 Team 

 


